October 1, 2021

REGER
SENIOR LI

Dear Families, Loved Ones and Team Members of Regency at Augusta,

As of October 1, 2021, we have identified a resident who is positive for COVID-19. They are not currently at the Community, and we have traced their point of contact. As of today, we have asked all resident to wear masks outside of their apartments and during direct care. We will continue to watch for signs and symptoms and will be retesting in 3-7 day. We will follow all CDC guidelines and VDH protocols.

Here are a few things we will continue to do to keep our team and residents safe and healthy:

- Social distancing is being practiced
- Multiple daily temperature and pulse oximetry checks for all residents
- Frequent disinfecting of our community
- Team members are completing a screening questionnaire and having temperatures checked daily upon entering the community
- Strict adherence to CDC hand washing and sanitizer guidelines
- All team members will wear proper PPE while offering care to our residents
- Masks will be provided for residents to wear during care provided by team members

Please reach out to us if you have any questions or concerns. On behalf of Regency at Augusta, we appreciate all of your support during this time.

Best Regards,

Kelly Rose, LPN

Director of Health and Wellness

Kelly Rose con